
"The Herts Balcomb team take on Norfolk at Royston on Sunday the 11th of July at 
10.30 AM. I am sure they would love some support from Herts bowlers. A win in this 
game sees the team through to the regional finals at Brampton BC, Hunts on Sunday 
the 18th of July.” There will be bacon rolls before the game and the bar will be open 
later." 
 
 
 
Best Regards 
Phil Clewes-Garner 

 


